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Partner Discusses FTC's Final Proposed Rule Banning Non-
Compete Agreements
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In an interview with SHRM, Jonathan Crook shares his insights on the U.S. Federal Trade
Commission’s (FTC’s) approval of a proposed final rule banning most new non-compete clauses in
employment contracts.

To read the article visit SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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